
 
 
Saab Supporters, 
 
 
My name is Alex Awad and I am writing to you on behalf of Saab, Inc. 
 
 
Saab is a global defense company that strives to keep people and society safe. It is our 
mission to help the American people in whatever way we can to make this goal a 
reality. This mission includes looking out for the brave men and women that have 
fought so hard to protect us and ensuring that they have resources available to them 
when returning home. It is for this reason that we proudly support AMVETS, or 
American Veterans.  
 
 
AMVETS is the nation’s most inclusive Congressionally chartered veterans service 
organization, representing the interests of 20 million veterans. Their aim is to enhance 
and safeguard the entitlements for all American Veterans who have served honorably 
and to improve the quality of life for them, their families, and the communities where 
they live through leadership, advocacy and services. Put simply, they are veterans 
serving veterans. 
 
 
One of their most visible programs includes the network of trained national service 
officers (NSOs) accredited by the Department of Veterans Affairs. These dedicated men 
and women can be found in close to 50 states, providing sound advice and prompt 
action on compensation claims at no charge to the veteran. In one recent year alone, 
AMVETS national service officers processed more than 74,000 claims. 
 
 
By donating to AMVETS you are helping to ensure security and safety to people who 
deserve it the most.  
 
 
As we say, feeling safe is more than a need, it is a basic human right. 
  
 
Thank you for your generous support, 
Alex Awad 
Public Affairs and Communications Intern 


